
Dear Chair, 

 

I have decided to resign from Corston Parish Council after serving as a councillor since 2018. 

 

I joined the parish council because I wanted to make a contribution to my community. It's 

been a mostly happy and productive time, but unfortunately, the intimidation I've experienced 

at recent meetings has made me question the ability of our community to work together.  

 

I find it saddening that anyone who volunteers to help their community should experience 

such behaviour. 

 

I remain committed to contribute to our community positively, but sadly no longer as a parish 

councillor. 

 

I wish the new chair and councillors all the best. 

 

Katharine  
 


